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HAVILAND PARKING DECK REPAIR SCHEDULED TO BEGIN MONDAY, 

AUGUST 11, 2008 

The Haviland Deck repair project is scheduled to begin Monday, August 11, 

2008.   RAM Construction Services is the approved contractor.  The entire 

parking facility will be closed to vehicle and pedestrian traffic for the duration of 

the project for four months.  Haviland Street will be open for all traffic and 

parking. 

 

Existing Haviland Deck permit holders have been notified and will receive an 

access card to the Maritime Garage during the duration of this project. 

 

Transient parkers are encouraged to use the Maritime Garage or park on the 

street or at the Webster Parking Lot. 

 

For more information, people can contact the Parking Authority Office at 203-

831-9063 or email customerservice@norwalkct.org. 
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